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The Council of Academic Vice-Presidents (CAVP) recommended several issues to the 
State University Presidents. The State University Presidents Association (SUPA) then 
endorsed those recommendations and identified their top five (5) priorities. Those 
priorities include: 
 

1. Salary Increases 
2. Enrollment Growth Funding 
3. Major Gift Matching 
4. Technology Needs 
5. Fixed Capital Outlay / Deferred Maintenance Funding 
 

Attached is a list of all of the CAVP recommendations. Also included are various white 
papers developed for the following issues: 
 

1. Enrollment Growth (developed by CAVP) 
2. Graduate Student Health Insurance (developed by BOG staff) 
3. Change in Mix / Out-of-State Revenue Loss (developed by CAVP) 
4. Technology Needs (developed by BOG staff) 
5. Florida Center for Library Automation (developed by FCLA) 


